From: nicholas edwards <[

Sent: 15 February 2016 14:53

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Brondesage Bar Planning Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Ref. 2015/4993/P

This has been brought to my attention by a neighbour in lverson Rd. | strongly object to the
proposed roof terrace. The area is noisy enough already with people parking to go to the bars in
Kilburn High Rd. especially at weekends.

Thanks

Ncholas Edwards

22 ¢, lverson Rd.

London NW6 2HE.

Tel. NENM



